
From: Kaneville Township  
Sent: Thursday, December 7, 2023 10:21 AM 
To: VanKerkhoff, Mark <vankerkhoffmark@KaneCountyIL.gov>; Berkhout, Keith 
<BerkhoutKeith@KaneCountyIL.gov> 
Cc: Dan Koebele  
Subject: EX: Solar Farm opposition from Kaneville Township 
 
Dear Sirs; 
 
We, The Kaneville Township Board, are writing this letter to express our opposition to the 
proposed solar farm in the area of Route 38 and Meredith Road. 
 
At our last two meetings there have been a group of citizens representing 150 or so of the 400 
in the immediate vicinity of this proposed project attending our Township meeting. They are 
adamantly opposed to this project in fear of it lowering their property values, permanent 
damage to the soil, limiting access to their land, along with several other concerns. 
We feel that when this many citizens have this much concern about a project of this type we 
should support them and register our opposition also. We as a board also share several of their 
same concerns in addition to taking this much farm land out of production and most 
importantly possible contamination to the water table. 
 
If you have any questions or need any more information on our position please call me at 630-
885-8942. 
Thank you for all considerations in this extremely important matter. 

Sincerely; 
 
Dan Koebele 
Kaneville Township 
Supervisor 
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